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Minutes of a meeting of the ‘DINGHY PARK JOINT MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE’ 
which was held on Monday 18th July 2022 commencing at 6.30pm on site, and then 
moving into The Scout Hut.   
 
Present:- John Seymour (Chairman), Rosemary Thew, Alan Collett, David Fairbrass, 
Peter Roe & Alban Donohoe. 
 
Clerk:- Tracey Bayfield     Public:- 1 
  

 
1. Apologies for absence were accepted from; Steve Roch & Victoria Egan. 

 
2. There were no Declarations of Interest from committee members. 

 
3. Resolved that the Minutes of the meeting held on Monday 23rd May 2022 are 

signed as a true record. 
 

4. Public Participation – None. 
 

5. We still await a reply from The National Trust (will chase this as VE is not with 
us this evening) with regard the proposed 3 consultation options regarding the 
use of the dinghy park as an Overflow Car Park as agreed at our May 
meeting.  BSC have indicated that they would prefer to leave things as they 
are.   

 
6. The following items were Resolved;  

 

• Winter permits – No action needed. 

• Abandoned boats – No action needed. 

• Breaches – There are a number of infringements and lots of 
unregistered boats, notices will be attached accordingly. 

• Boat disposal/skip – No action needed. 

• Winter works & grass cutting – No action at present – (2 cuts per 
annum) 

• Regulations – JS will make one small amendment.  

• Notices – JS will inform Clerk of number required and action 
accordingly.  

• 2022 Season – Dinghy Park looking good. 

• Kayaks – registration and stickers; moving forward to the 2023 
season, we are having labels with an eyelet produced, and will place a 
notice on a stake near to the kayak area before the end of this season, 
asking people to register ahead of the 2023 season – We could 
introduce another line of kayaks by adjusting the chain, but any firm 
decision will wait until we get the additional chain. 
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• Budget update – 73 donations were made in 2021/22 and we have 
over 300 email addresses on our register.  From 1st April 2022 to 28th 
June 2022 23 donations had been received.  Current balance is 
£4,246.01. 

• Registration  - We will place a softly softly note on all non-registered 
boats (about 100) 

• 2023 Season – Agreed to reserve space for the Catamarans next year, 
but just for the first 30 days, as we would rather let them go where they 
want.  Keep the spaces reserved for the CRAB & Blakeney Sailing 
Club Patrol Boats as previously agreed. 

 
7. Donation versus Fee; ahead of the 2023 season; Resolved;  

 
➢ Forecast a budget, which would show the costs if we were to help fund 

the slipway repairs (ie. aspirational if we agreed to assist financially), 
new chains with bigger links and to be repositioned, stakes, labour 
costs, new labels etc; perhaps initially just an informal meeting to 
discuss ideas, and them bring back to the table formally would be best 
approach. 

 
8. Correspondence in relation to the dinghy park, Resolved; 

 
o An ongoing note on file; do we place a cycle rack at the dinghy park – 

No not needed. 
o No kayak storage units 
o Boat removal – as confirmed to AC by email on the 15th June 2022, 

our flowchart defines our ‘boat/craft’ removal actions, which has been 
in operation for the past 10 years, and is in addition to the legal advice 
and insurance advice taken, in consultation with the police at the time. 

 
9.  There were no other Management Issues not covered above which 

members would like to be included on the next agenda. 
 

10.  Date of the Next Meeting – Tuesday 13th September at 5pm in the Parish 
Office.  

                        
 
Meeting Closed at  
 

Chairman ________________________ 
      


